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As	a	concerned	member	of	the	community	I	not	only	have	paid	a	substantial	
price	for	my	solar	panels	but	also	had	to	pay	for	a	new	roof	as	well	so	the	panels	
could	be	installed....The	more	people	who	have	solar	on	the	roof	tops	the	better	
the	outcome	for	the	future	generations	of	Australians	and	the	world.	The	better	
return	we	have	for	the	power	we	produce	and	feed	back	into	the	system...at	the	
moment...the	more	roof	top	solar	systems	will	be	installed.	The	feed-in	Tariff	
needs	to	be	aligned	with	the	raising	price	in	electricity	and	I	urge	you	to	consider	
a	reasonable	minimum	Tarif.	As	soon	as	I	am	able	to	purchased	a	reasonably	
priced	battery	system	I	shall	be	doing	so	as	will	many	other	solar	panel	owners.	
Then	there	won't	be	the	need	for	a	feed-in	Tariff.	
	
Chris	Hurditch		
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